
LME Nickel Suspension of Trading 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Trading in LME Nickel trading has been suspended due to a technical issue from the 

exchange, until further notice. 

 

For details please refer to LME News 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or guarantees 

regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, please contact our 

Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688.  

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

16th March, 2022 

 

https://www.lme.com/en/News

